
April 2020  Newsletter  Ā  Dove Healthcare - Osseo 

 
Welcome to our Skilled Nursing &  

Rehabilitation Center!  
Dale Fremstad 
Loretta Anderson 
Susan Danhauser 

 

Welcome to Assisted Living Residence!  
Leo Zimmerman 

Warren and Priscilla Rosin 

 
Will You Help Avery  
Flood Our Mail Boxes?  
Weôd love to surprise our 
residents with extra mail  
during this time. If your 
kiddos and you are looking 
for something fun to do,  
consider making art, creating 
cards, or writing letters telling 
us what youôre up to these 
days. Please put "Attention 
Recreation Director" on the 
envelope. We look forward to 

hearing from you! Questions? Email  
info@dovehealthcare.com or call our recreation 
department. P.S. Please consider closing the  
envelope with tape or a glue stick instead of the óol 
fashion way! 

A Note From Bryce 
 
Hello, 
 
I hope this finds you doing well amidst everything 
that is going on right now. Thank you to our  
residents and their families for being so  
understanding with all of the changes  
implemented surrounding COVID-19. Our number 
one priority is the health and safety of our  
residents and employees, and we appreciate your 
support. 
 
While we can only allow medically necessary  
visitors at this time, we do have alternative ways 
for family to communicate with their loved ones 
residing here. If you are interested in setting up a 
Skype call or another method of virtual visiting, 
please call us, and we will set this up with you.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please 
reach out to me directly at 715-597-8906 or email 
at bmiles@dovehealthcare.com.  
 
Thank you,  
Bryce Miles, Administrator 
 
 

Skype Information 
In the effort to keep our residents connected with 
their loved ones, we created a Dove Healthcare - 
Osseo Skype account. Please call us, and we can 
help your loved one connect with you on a  Skype 
session. Call: 715-597-2493. 
 
Profile name: Dove Healthcare Osseo 
Username: amader@dovehealthcare.com 
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¶ We prefer checks for trust    
deposits. 
¶ If you would like to sponsor our 
musical program or help  defray 
the expenses for cake and ice 
cream at our monthly birthday 
óparties, please call Thea. Thanks! 

 

Deepest Sympathies...To the family and 
friends of Sidney Erickson, Mabel Gunderson, 
Nancy Myhers, Kay Hardy, Robert Holmgreen, 
and Lueann Yule. 

 
Congratulations to our April  
Employee of the Month Jean Hoehn 

Recreation Director 
Thea Kurth shared, 
ñJean has worked 
here for over a year. 
She is a recreation 
assistant and has  
truly taken the lead 
over in the assisted 
living providing great 

activities and developing wonderful relationships. 
Thanks for all you do Jean!ò  
 
Jean stated, ñMy friendship with residents and co-
workers is a very special bond, and I feel very 
lucky to have this position. It comes easy for me 
because I love to talk! I truly love my job and  
everyone at Dove Healthcare- Osseo!ò 

 
Yes! Dove Healthcare 
is Actively Hiring & 
Admitting  
Amidst so many  
cancellations and closings 
related to COVID-19, 
Dove Healthcare is  
actively hiring employees 
and admitting patients and 

residents. We have received multiple inquiries and 
comments with misinformation and assumptions 
that hiring and admitting has paused due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic, and that just isnôt the case. 
We are working every day to fill a variety of  
openings for CNAs, nurses, and other  
departments at our 11 locations in northwestern 
Wisconsin. Furthermore, we are committed to 
providing care when called upon and that includes 
during this unprecedented time with COVID-19. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please  
contact the administrator. Thank you. 
 

Do You Have a Loved One Residing at 
Dove Healthcare?  
We invite you to try out this new communication 
tool on our website! Surprise your loved one with 
a special greeting. Just fill out the fields provided, 
and your message will be emailed to a designated 
person at the location you select. They will then 
print and deliver your message. Look for the text 
as shown in the image below on the homepage of 
dovehealthcare.com. Just give us a call if you 
have any questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Happy Birthday! 

 
Darwin Bossell 4-1 
Esther Gonitzke 4-3 
Bernard Johnson 4-12 
Lorraine Debel 4-13 
Ruth Strand  4-13 
Marilynn Gilbert 4-13 
Jean Cole  4-14 

 

 

 
Watch Out for Scams 
There have been complaints of scams nationwide 
related to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). 
There is no cure for COVID-19, and no one is 
coming to your home to give you a test.  
Scammers are trying to target older people. 
Please be very wary if you get a call or email that 
asks you for money. Doctors and public health 
managers do not ask for prepaid gift cards or 
bank account information. If you think it might be 
a scam, please contact your local law  
enforcement.  
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We made the most of  
St. Patrickôs day by  

sharing what we feel lucky 
for and enjoying some 
yummy shamrock shakes 
courtesy of Melanie and 
her nutritional services 

team! 


